The RAP/SAP document on the ERCOT website ( Market Participants and Stakeholders/System Planning data & Maps/ LOGIN/Special Protection Schemes (SPS) Information/ERCOT SPS-RAP Policy) is attached as a separate document.

The ERCOT staff document contains notification requirements to all affected parties for both SPS and RAP.

In the Operating Guides Section 4, the RAP’s required the same notification.

In the Operating Guides Section 7.2.2(13), the SPS’s do not require the notification to affected parties.

I’d like to ask the OGRTF to compare the OpGuides to the ERCOT staff document and resolve any differences.

